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Assistant Principal  Welcome   Letter   
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Dear Walter P. Carter Elementary Middle Parents, Families, and Community :   
    

        
      

  
  

      
    

  

  
  

    
    

  
      

  
      

  
   

  
  

  

My name is Brendan Walmer and I am the new assistant principal of the Primary grades for 

Walter P. Carter Elementary Middle School for the 2024-2025 School Year. This will be my 7th year 

at Walter P. Carter and my 10th year in education. Previously, I have served as a Middle School 

Special Education teacher and Mathematics Instructional Coach. I am extremely excited to continue 

my work at WPC in this new role and look forward to all the fun and exciting things we will do this 

school year. When I am not working, I enjoy spending time with my family, engaging in outdoor 

activities such as hiking and skiing, and relaxing while watching a good movie. 

 

 I am excited to return to learning this fall, and I look forward to all of the fun activities we 

have prepared for in the classrooms and around the building for the upcoming school year. As the first 

day of school approaches on August 26th we will welcome in new and existing staff, students, and 

families to a fresh start and opportunities to gain experience as a community. Walter P. Carter 

Wildcats are always looking to create Leaders, Innovators, and Collaborators prepared to explore 

the world, and I am ready to help in that process. 

 

 I strongly believe in the school, family, and community connection. It takes teamwork to help 

our scholars achieve their goals, so I want to ensure we have strong relationships to help each other as 

we encourage our students in their growth. So, it is my goal to be as accessible as possible to the 

students, teachers, families, and community of Walter P. Carter. If there is any way I can help support 

you or your scholars, please feel free to contact me. 

 

I am looking forward to an outstanding school year! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Brendan Walmer 

Assistant Principal 

 


